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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF MEETING 
 
 
 
 

The meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 1, 2007 to discuss the Middle School 
has been postponed.  The new meeting date has not been set; it is anticipated it 
will be held after the “Portsmouth Listens” Study Circles complete their work and 
present their reports to the City Council and School Board.   
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